










September 23rd
, 2025 

City Council Meeting Minutes 
Call to Order - Pledge of Allegiance 
Mayor Rudlang called the meeting to order and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Roll Call 
Present: Mayor Andrew Rudlang; Council Members Siltman and Barnett Absent: Council 
Members Carlson and Flategraff Staff Present: Clerk-Treasurer Delougherty 

Agenda Additions/Deletions 
Mayor Rudlang noted that the Open Forum section was listed on the agenda but without a 
numerical designation. He clarified that they would proceed with Open Forum despite the 
numbering oversight. 

Consent Agenda 
Mayor Rudlang presented the consent agenda items including the September 8th minutes and 
pre-written and proposed checks. Clerk Delougherty clarified that check #30276 had to be 
voided due to an error with a payroll deduction. 
The Council decided to table the 9-8-25 minutes until the next meeting for further review. 
Motion by Council Member Barnett, seconded by Siltman, to approve the remainder oftlte 

consent agenda. Motion carried unanimously. 

Open Forum 
Mayor Rudlang opened the forum for public comments not related to agenda items. No members 
of the public came forward to speak. 

New Business 
Closed Session pursuant to Minn. Stat. Sec. 13D.05, subd. 3(b) due to threatened litigation 
Mayor Rudlang read the statutory language explaining the need for the closed session regarding 
threatened litigation by Hometown Buds LLC concerning cannabis retail registration. He noted 
that the closed session was necessary to discuss legal strategy under attorney-client privilege and 
that the public would be invited back once the closed session was completed. 
Motion by Council Member Barnett, seconded by Siltman, to close this portion of the meeting. 

Motion carried unanimously. 

The Council entered closed session. Upon completion, the public meeting was reopened. 
Public Agenda Request: Joint request provided by Cabin Fever Co. and Hometown Buds, 
LLC 
Drake Beyer from Hometown Buds and Jullie Hastings from Cabin Fever Co. presented their 
request to discuss the current cannabis ordinance and propose amendments. 
Mr. Beyer explained that he and other applicants had been communicating together to develop a 
solution for the city regarding cannabis retail registrations. He presented two options: Option 1 
would allow the original three applicants to receive registrations, with a caveat that if one isn't 
completed within an 18-month window, it could be reduced to two. Option 2 would allow two 
retail businesses, with one of those including cultivation under a micro endorsement. 
Mr. Beyer noted that if both businesses were established in the city, they would operate in 
different locations (n01ih and south) and would work together symbiotically, sharing products 
between them to benefit customers and the community. 
Ms. Hastings added that they reached out to each other to find a workable solution that would 
help the city move forward without additional issues. She confirmed that the third applicant, 












